
State of Florida 

FILED 12/28/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 06770-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

December 28, 2023 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist IV, Division of Engineering 7J-1u} 711,/2. 

Docket No. 20230133-WS - Joint application for acknowledgement of corporate 
reorganization and approval of name change on Certificate No. 137-S in Brevard 
County from Merritt Island Utility Company, Inc. to Florida Community Water 
Systems, Inc. 

Please file the attached "Approval of Customer Notice" in the above-referenced docket file . 

Thank you. 

MW/da 

Attachment 



1

Danielle Adams

From: Melinda Watts
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2023 12:17 PM
To: Troy Rendell
Cc: Danielle Adams; Marissa Ramos
Subject: Docket No. 20230133-SU
Attachments: Merritt Island Draft Customer Notice.docx

Troy, 

      The attached notice is approved and will be placed in the docket file. Please be sure to update the date in 
the notice.  

Sincerely, 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952



TO THE CUSTOMERS OF MERRITT ISLAND UTIL1TY COMPANY 
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CHANGE OF NAME 
 

Notice is hereby given on the 13th day of December, 2023, pursuant to Section 367.1214, 
Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-30.039, Florida Administrative Code, of the Application of Merritt 
Island Utility Company, Inc. for acknowledgement of a name change to Florida Community 
Water Services, Inc. 
 
Please note that this Application is not a request for a change in rates. The name change will not 
affect the way you currently communicate and do business with the utility. The address and 
telephone number will not change. The same local employees will continue to provide you with 
the same quality service you expect and deserve. 




